
Check-in Letter for Chronic Disease Patients 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to your health and 

well-being, we want to take this opportunity to check in with you regarding your chronic 

condition. 

How have you been feeling since your last visit? We encourage you to share any changes in your 

symptoms, concerns, or questions that you may have. Your feedback is essential in helping us 

manage your care effectively. 

We also want to remind you of the importance of adhering to your treatment plan, including 

medications, lifestyle changes, and follow-up appointments. Ensuring regular check-ups is key to 

managing your condition. 

If you would like to schedule an appointment or have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact our office at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address]. 

Thank you for being an active participant in your health management. We look forward to 

hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


